Head Teacher

Mr Andrew Russell

E-mail: admin@northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk Website: www.northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk



Maintained by North Yorkshire County Council

Broadmanor, North Duffield, Selby, North Yorkshire YO8 5RZ **Telephone:** 01757 288487



7th November 2018

Children in Need 2018



Dear Parents,

To help raise money for Children in Need, the school council would like to invite children to come to school in their pyjamas on **Friday** 16th November.



We are asking for a charitable donation of £1 for each child who comes to school in non-uniform.



On Thursday the 15th November, we will be holding a bun sale. Each bun will be 50p. We would greatly appreciate any buns being brought into school on the morning of the bun sale.



Yours sincerely,



School Council

